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From:   Bohl, James
Sent:   Friday, April 18, 2014 9:26 AM
To:     Lee, Chris
Subject:        Fwd: Dover Street School Project

 
 
Sent from my iPad
 
Begin forwarded message:
From: Daniel & Renee Dziedzic <danraejay@wi.rr.com> 
Date: April 18, 2014 at 9:25:27 AM CDT 
To: <Jbohl@Milwaukee.gov>, <Jperez@Milwaukee.gov>, <Wwade@Milwaukee.gov>, 
<Rjbauma@Milwaukee.gov>, <Nkovac@Milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Dover Street School Project
Dear Zoning Committee:
 
We would like to make the Committee aware that we are against the Dover Street 
School development.  A development of this type and size is not appropriate for our 
neighborhood.  Our neighborhood cannot handle the increase of traffic (and this makes 
me question why hasn’t even a traffic study been done???), noise, congestion and 
increased population. 
 
Dan and Renee Dziedzic
427 East Russell Avenue
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